

28th June 1991

Dear Javid

I am writing to you with regards to the Late Show/Arts Council joint one minute commissions.

Following the previous round of commissions LVA acquired the rights to distribute them as a package. My reason for writing to you is to express our interest in doing the same with the recent ones.

I am enclosing two contracts with this letter. If you are happy for LVA to distribute as part of the package could you please sign and return them to me for our files.

If there is anything you want to discuss before coming to a decision please don't hesitate to contact me.

Best Wishes

Kate Norrish LVA Distribution.

1/ Nil

P.S. Not Sure of the title of your tage and the Arts Council weren't of any halp-no offence meant water